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It is anticipated the call for nominations shall be distributed March 1, 2019 with a deadline for 
nominations of April 15, 2019.  Reminders shall be sent April 1 and April 13, 2019.   
 
The Committee is currently comprised of:   
MAISA-Adam Werblow; NEISA-Ken Legler; PCCSC-Brian Stanford; SAISA-Greg Fisher; SEISA-Karl 
Kleinschrodt; NWICSA-Scott Wilson; and MCSA-Gail Turluck.  It is anticipated that SAISA will name a 
replacement representative by March 15.  Please email the ICSA President, Secretary and me with the 
individual’s name, address, email and telephone.  If any other Conference has replaced their 
representative, please email me and the ICSA President and Secretary that person’s name and contact 
information to facilitate communications.   
 
While the notices calling for nominations go by email and a notation is in the electronic schedule, the 
best promotion for recognizing our hard working volunteers and staff is done by our leaders at the 
Conference level.  At your Conference’s first meeting in the Spring, you are encouraged to have a 
discussion to develop a list of candidates to consider and develop a committee who will prepare 
nominations, be collecting photographs and biographical information, and work to meet the deadlines.  
Sadly, the last couple years there have been submissions after the deadline.  It’s a busy time for 
EVERYONE, including our committee members.  Having to try to adjust and accommodate a 
nonconforming nomination is an unfair request and causes a deadline to be meaningless.  The deadline 
shall remain firm.  
 
Please strive to include a photo of nominees.  We much prefer to distribute the awardees’ photos with 
the news release in June.  Make a point at events year around to be taking photos of your various 
leaders; this will greatly simplify the process.   
 
The Committee stands ready to make its annual assessment and be part of the process to identify and 
recognize the strong leaders that are an immeasurable part of what makes the college sailing experience 
so great.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Gail M. Turluck 
Chair         December 27, 2018 

1245 West Gull Lake Drive 
Richland, MI 49083 
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